
  

LAKEVILLE LIONS CLUB 
SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943 

LAKEVILLE, INDIANA JANUARY 2006 

Letter from the President 

Greetings Fellow Lions        The scoop for the Group 
 

        I don’t have much to report on at this time.  Our involvement to help the Boy Scouts with their fund 

raiser chili supper in January has been cancelled by the Scouts.    

 

       As has been reported earlier, your Lions Club is hosting a Medicare Prescription Drug meeting at the 

Newton Center on January 18th at 1:30 pm for all senior citizens interested in learning more about this 

program.  Please mention this meeting to anyone who needs to know more about signing up for this 

program. Help is needed on the 17th at 1:00 pm to set up the room and also on the 18th to direct people to our 

room and to assist those who need the elevator.       Please help if you can. 

 

        At the January Board meeting we accepted membership applications for 5 new members.     Do you 

have anyone you would like to ask to be a member of our club?? All you have to do is ask, then explain why 

YOU are a member. We plan to bring these new members into our club on January 24th, when District 

Governor Nelson Nix will be our guest.   Please try to be in attendance that night to show the Governor that 

the Lakeville Lions Club is truly the LEADING CLUB in District 25G.   A first impression can be a lasting 

impression. 

 

        PDG Dave Court reported he has received a request from the John Glen Schools that two students are in 

need of eye glasses and since there is no Lions Club in Walkerton, could our club help with providing 

glasses for these students. The board voted unanimously for him to proceed with the purchase of eye glasses 

for them.            WE SERVE       Lion Dave also sent letters of thanks to those business and establishments 

who helped with our Christmas food and toys project. 

 

        Lion Don Milzarek reported plans are being made for the Forth of July festival again this year and 

asked if the Lions would be willing to participate similar to last year. Since we are a service organization, 

especially the only one in Lakeville, he was told to make plans for us to help.    

 

        More ‘musing information I came across to help you through the day. 

 

There’s always a reason to smile. FIND IT; we’re not here for a long time, we’re here for a good time. 

Your body already has the correct number of holes in it, DON’T make any more. 

Don’t count the number of peas in a can; it’s not an exact science 

YOU can only control your efforts; you cannot control the results.  

Life was not meant to be easy or hard; it was just meant to be. 

BUDGET: a method for going broke methodically. 

 

         Yours in Lionism President Howard WE SERVE 

 

Speed was high Weather was not Tires were thin X marks the spot. Burma Shave 

 



 

Mark Your Calendar 

Wednesday Jan 18, 2006  Medicare Drug Plan Seminar, Newton Center 

Tuesday Jan 24, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

     Special Guest: District Governor Nelson Nix 

Saturday Feb 11, 2006  District Cabinet Meeting, Elkhart 

     Contact Lion President Howard Heines for more info 

Tuesday Feb 14, 2006  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

Tuesday Feb 21, 2006  New Member Orientation, Scout Hall 

Tuesday Feb 28, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Fri-Sun Mar 3-5, 2006  District Convention, Plymouth 

     Contact Lion President Howard Heines for more info 

Tuesday Mar 14, 2006  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

Tuesday Mar 28, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

 
Santa’s Helpers Stock the Toy Table at the Christmas Food Basket Distribution 
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Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/
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